
 

 

 
 

Date:  October 2, 2025 
 

To: Local Educational Agency Leads, Directors of Approved Private Schools 
for Students with Disabilities 

 

Route To: District Testing Coordinators, District Technology Coordinators, School 
Test Coordinators 

 

From: Jorden Schiff, Ed.D., Assistant Commissioner 
Division of Teaching and Learning Services 

 
 NJSLA-Adaptive and NJGPA-Adaptive Practice Tests Now Available 

 
This memorandum provides local education agencies (LEAs) and approved private schools for 
students with disabilities (APSSDs) with information about the release of the practice tests for the 
New Jersey Student Learning Assessments-Adaptive (NJSLA-A) and New Jersey Graduation 
Proficiency Assessment-Adaptive (NJGPA-A) Fall 2025 Field Test. 
 
Release of Practice Tests 
LEAs and APSSDs are strongly encouraged to use the tutorials and practice tests now available on 
the New Jersey Assessments Portal’s Students and Families webpage. Tutorials familiarize 
students and educators with the item types, testing tools, accessibility features, accommodations, 
test format and navigation of the Test Delivery System (TDS) that will be used for the NJSLA-A and 
the NJGPA-A. Practice tests provide an opportunity for students to become familiar with the types 
of items and to respond to test questions similar to the questions students will be asked to answer 
on each test of the NJSLA-A and the NJGPA-A. 
 
Contact Information 
For questions, please contact the Office of Assessments at (609) 376-3960 or 
assessment@doe.nj.gov. 

 
c: Members, State Board of Education 
 NJDOE Staff 
 Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
 Garden State Coalition of Schools 
 NJ LEE Group 
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